From										Dated 12.12.17
Dr. Shijith Kumar C.
Chengottil
Ulliyeri, Calicut

To
The Secretary
Vythiri Grama Panchayat
Wayanad


Sub: Regularization of newly constructed building-reg.
Ref: Development Permit No. B.L.217/2014-15 (A1 2404/15) dated 13.03.15


Respected Sir,
	
I have obtained development permit for constructing a new house vide letter no. referred above for a plinth area of 65.5 M2. However, the actual plinth area after construction is ........ M2   .  In this regard, the building may kindly be regularized. 
Thanking you,
Yours  faithfully,
  (Dr.Shijith Kumar C.) 
